
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

TOWN COUNCIL 
 

TOWN OF BEAUX ARTS VILLAGE 
WASHINGTON 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that that Town Council will hold a public hearing during its regular 
meeting at 7:00 pm on MAY 14, 2024 to discuss the following: 
 
• Request for Boundary Line Adjustment submitted by Walter Scott, owner of property 

located at 2845 – 103rd Ave SE, Beaux Arts, WA and 2855 – 103rd Ave  SE, Beaux Arts, 
WA.  The applicant seeks to move a common property line approximately 40 feet south 
of its current location along the western half of that boundary. 

 
Villagers are encouraged to attend and comment on items of concern to them.  Please consult the 
meeting agenda for the location of this hearing  If you wish to review materials prior to the 
meeting or to submit written comments, please contact the Town Clerk-Treasurer at 
425.454.8580. 
 
Dated this 30th day of April, 2024. 
 
_____________________________ 
Sue Ann Spens, Clerk-Treasurer 


